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May community update 

Tuggerah Station Upgrade 
April 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darkinjung people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government and Transport 
for NSW have completed accessibility 
upgrades at Tuggerah Station. 
The upgrade provides a train station that is safe, 
inclusive and easy to use for all passengers - 
especially people with disability, older people, 
people with prams or luggage and others who 
might be experiencing mobility problems. 

What work was completed? 
Work carried out includes: 

• new pedestrian footbridge, lifts and stairs 
connecting the Pacific Highway, commuter car 
park, and station platforms 

• upgraded power feeds  
• family accessible, male, and female ambulant 

toilets 
• widened platforms for improved customer 

accessibility 
• upgraded station entrances with new 

landscaping and bicycle hoops 
• upgraded accessible parking spaces in the 

commuter car park  
• enhanced bus stops and kiss-and-ride spaces 
• improved CCTV, lighting, communication 

systems and wayfinding signage 
• new and upgraded footpaths, along with local 

Aboriginal artwork 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 
Transport for NSW thanks the community for 
their patience while we completed this essential 
work at Tuggerah Train Station. 

Finishing activities 

The main work is now complete but we still need 
to carry out some finishing works on site, which 
are also nearing completion.  

You may notice our workers in the area in May 
2025 while we carry out these final works.  

We do not expect the community to be impacted 
by this work.  

Upcoming work 
From 2am Saturday 17 May to 7am Monday 19 
May 2025, we will carry out some of these final 
works.  

There will be intermittent impacts to the kiss-
and-ride parking to allow for deliveries and 
construction work on the Pacific Highway and 
Bryant Drive side. 

Key Facts 
During the project:  

9,807 workers worked on the project 

132,436 hours were worked on the project 

1,000m3 of concrete was poured 

Approximately 100 tonnes of steel was used 
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The New Tuggerah Station entry – Bryant Drive car park  

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 775 465 

 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

 
 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-
projects/tuggerah-station-upgrade 
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